
Karen  Edwards

From:

Sent:

Subject:

Michael  Behrendt

Wednesday,  July  6, 2022  9:21 AM

Tideline  Public  House  - email  form  Barrett  and Marina  Miles

To the  Planning  Board,

For  your  information.

Michael  Behrendt

Durham  Town  Planner

Town  of  Durham

8 Newmarket  Road

Durham,  NH 03824

(603)  868-8064

www.ci.durham.nh,us

From:  Barrett  Miles  <barrett.miles@gmail.com>

Sent:  Tuesday,  July  05, 2022  8:45  PM

To:  Todd Selig <tselig@ci.durham.nh.us>

Cc: Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>;  Marina  Brauch

<marina.brauch@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Letter  in Support  of  Tideline  Public  House

Mr.  Selig  and  Mr.  Behrendt,

Marina  and I are  writing  you  again  on this  thread  to pass along  our  support  to  not  remove  the

9 parking  spots  on Schoolhouse  Lane  for  the  Tideline  Public  house.  While  we  would  like  to

walk,  we live  too  far  down  Durham  Point  and have  a small  child.  More  parking  close  by would

be very  helpful  for  families.

Thank  you  for  your  consideration.

Sincerely,

Barrett  and Marina  Miles

9 Mathes  Cove  Road
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